
Bulletin 
Thursday 11th October, 2018 

*Please note: school will close for half-term on Friday 19th October* 
Attendance 
In last week’s bulletin we advised parents to email the office for absence messages. We have 
now set up a new email address specifically for these:  
attendance@chartereastdulwich.org.uk 
 
Meet the Pastoral Team 
A reminder that the Pastoral Team is inviting parents to join us at TCSED from 9am until 10.30am 
on Monday 15th and Tuesday 16th October to discuss any concerns that you may have over your 
child's behaviour. Coffee and biscuits will be provided. Mr Brett will host Monday's discussion 
and Mr Francis will host Tuesday's discussion. If you are interested in attending, please email 
office@chartereastdulwich.org.uk 
 
Cultural Clothes Day 
As part of Black History month, the last day of term, 19th October, will be a cultural clothes day. 
We would love to see students dressed to represent their culture or background. As this is a 
fundraiser for the Sickle Cell Charity, we ask that that students bring in £1 to donate. Students 
who don’t want to wear cultural clothing, but still want to participate in the day, can wear purple 
instead. 
 
Please note: inappropriate dress will not be tolerated. This includes: showing midriffs, exposed 
underwear, or using the day as an opportunity to wear clothing that does not represent or reflect 
cultural backgrounds. 
 
Students should speak to their House Leaders for more information.  
 
Lost Property 
A reminder about lost property - items not collected by Friday 19th October will be sent to the 
Uniform Exchange organised by The Friends of TCSED. 
 
Year 9: Blood Brothers Theatre Trip  
Final reminder:  Students will leave school at 12pm by coach to make their way to Hawth Thea-
tre. Please bring a packed lunch (students on free school meals will receive a school packed 
lunch). Students will return to The Charter School North Dulwich, Red Post Hill, at 7.45pm. 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
Are you receiving news about social events and fundraising for our school community from The Friends of 

The Charter School East Dulwich?  Don’t miss out: click on the link to subscribe and ensure you are kept up 

to date: 

https://mailchi.mp/0a340a114be9/join_friends_of_tcsed  

Thank you, from The Friends of TCSED.   

 
 

Forthcoming Dates 

 

Autumn Term: 

5th Sep - 14th Dec  

--------------------------------- 

Year 7 Parents  

Settling-in Evening 

Thursday 11th October 

5.30pm to 6.30pm 

--------------------------------- 

Pastoral Team  

Coffee Morning 

Monday 15th October 

& 

Tuesday 16th October 

9.00am to 10.30am 

--------------------------------- 

Year 9 Trip 

Blood Brothers  

Hawth Theatre 

Thursday 18th October 

12.00pm to 7.45pm 

--------------------------------- 

Half - Term 

22nd Oct - 2nd Nov 

--------------------------------- 

The Friends of TCSED 

AGM Meeting 

Wednesday 30th January 

6.30pm to 7.45pm 

Location TBC 
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